
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 OFFICE OF STATE TRANSPORT COMMISSIONER, 

GOVT. OF PUNJAB,SCO -  177-178,Sector 17 C Chandigarh 
Email: pbevehiclepolicy@gmail.com, 

 

 

Public Notice  

The Department of Transport, Government of Punjab, is hereby published the  draft of 
Punjab Electric E Vehcile policy   for seeking  objections or suggestions from the  public 
by 25th November 2019 and notice is hereby given that the objections or suggestions 
which may be received from any person with respect to the said draft Policy before the 
expiry of the period aforesaid will be considered by the Transport Department Punjab; 
Objections and suggestions to the draft of Punjab Electric E Vehcile policy, if any, may 
be sent to the office of State Transport Commissioner via email 
:pbevehiclepolicy@gmail.com 
 

Sd/  State Transport Commissioner, 
                                    Punjab 


